
 
 

STUDY PLAN 
 

DATE DAY 
PRADEEP SIR(12pM-1pM) 

ACCOUNTANCY (MAINS PAPER) 
TOPIC 

 
TOPIC 

17-Feb-2023 FRIDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) introduction,syllabus and strategy of accountancy 
  

18-Feb-2023 SATURDAY PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) introuction of math and syllabus 
  

19-Feb-2023 SUNDAY 
    

20-Feb-2023 MONDAY 
    

21-Feb-2023 TUESDAY 
    

22-Feb-2023 WEDNESDAY 
    

23-Feb-2023 THURSDAY 
    

24-Feb-2023 FRIDAY 
    

25-Feb-2023 SATURDAY 
    

26-Feb-2023 SUNDAY 
    

27-Feb-2023 MONDAY 
    

28-Feb-2023 TUESDAY 
    

1-Mar-2023 WEDNESDAY 
    

2-Mar-2023 THURSDAY 
    

3-Mar-2023 FRIDAY 
    

4-Mar-2023 SATURDAY 
    

5-Mar-2023 SUNDAY 
    

6-Mar-2023 MONDAY 
  

PRADEEP SIR 
(11AM-12pM) 

maths(MAINS PAPER) 
 

7-Mar-2023 TUESDAY 
  

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ALGEBRA-1 

8-Mar-2023 WEDNESDAY 
  

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ALGEBRA-2 

9-Mar-2023 THURSDAY 
  

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ALGEBRA-3 

10-Mar-2023 FRIDAY 
  

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ALGEBRA-4 

11-Mar-2023 SATURDAY 
PRADEEP SIR (9AM-10AM) 

ACCOUNTANCY (MAINS PAPER)  
PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ALGEBRA-5 

12-Mar-2023 SUNDAY 
    

13-Mar-2023 MONDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Accounting-meaning, nature, PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) MENSURATION-1 

14-Mar-2023 TUESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Accounting-functions, and usefulness, types of 
accounting, 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) MENSURATION-2 

15-Mar-2023 WEDNESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Accounting-accounting equation, PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) MENSURATION-3 

16-Mar-2023 THURSDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
generally accepted accounting principles, concepts, 
and conventions. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) MENSURATION-4 

17-Mar-2023 FRIDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
generally accepted accounting principles, concepts, 
and conventions. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) MENSURATION-5 

18-Mar-2023 SATURDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Accounting process: PART-1 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) MENSURATION-6 

19-Mar-2023 SUNDAY 
    

20-Mar-2023 MONDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Accounting process: PART-2 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) STATISTICS-1 

21-Mar-2023 TUESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Accounting process: PART-3 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) STATISTICS-2 

22-Mar-2023 WEDNESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Accounting process: PART-4 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) STATISTICS-3 

23-Mar-2023 THURSDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Accounting process: PART-5 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) STATISTICS-4 

24-Mar-2023 FRIDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Preparation of bank reconciliation statement. 1 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) PERMUTATION -1 



25-Mar-2023 SATURDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Preparation of bank reconciliation statement. 1 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) PERMUTATION -2 

26-Mar-2023 SUNDAY 
    

27-Mar-2023 MONDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Rectification of errors PART-1 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) PERMUTATION -3 

28-Mar-2023 TUESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Rectification of errors PART-2 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) COMBINATION -1 

29-Mar-2023 WEDNESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Rectification of errors PART-3 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) COMBINATION -2 

30-Mar-2023 THURSDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Rectification of errors PART-4 PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) COMBINATION -3 

31-Mar-2023 FRIDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Accounting for depreciation need, significance,  
and methods of providing depreciation. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) PROBABILITY -1 

1-Apr-2023 SATURDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Accounting for depreciation need, significance,  
and methods of providing depreciation. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) PROBABILITY -2 

2-Apr-2023 SUNDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
  

3-Apr-2023 MONDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Accounting for depreciation need, significance,  
and methods of providing depreciation. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) PROBABILITY -3 

4-Apr-2023 TUESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Accounting for depreciation need, significance,  
and methods of providing depreciation. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -1 

5-Apr-2023 WEDNESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Receipts and payments account and income and 
expenditure account and balance sheet. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -2 

6-Apr-2023 THURSDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Receipts and payments account and income and 
expenditure account and balance sheet. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -3 

7-Apr-2023 FRIDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Receipts and payments account and income and 
expenditure account and balance sheet. 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -4 

8-Apr-2023 SATURDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Single entry system – Preparation of accounts from 
incomplete records PART-1 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -5 

9-Apr-2023 SUNDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
  

10-Apr-2023 MONDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Single entry system – Preparation of accounts from 
incomplete records PART-2 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -6 

11-Apr-2023 TUESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Single entry system – Preparation of accounts from 
incomplete records PART-3 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -7 

12-Apr-2023 WEDNESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Single entry system – Preparation of accounts from 
incomplete records PART-4 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -8 

13-Apr-2023 THURSDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Partnership accounts -Fundamental – capital-fixed 
and fluctuating 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -9 

14-Apr-2023 FRIDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Partnership accounts -Fundamental – capital-fixed 
and fluctuating 

PRADEEP SIR (MATHS) ARITHMETIC -10 

15-Apr-2023 SATURDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Partnership accounts -Fundamental – capital-fixed 
and fluctuating   

16-Apr-2023 SUNDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
  

17-Apr-2023 MONDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Reconstitution of the firm Admission, Retirement, 
and Death  
of a partner including treatment of life policy. 

  

18-Apr-2023 TUESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Reconstitution of the firm Admission, Retirement, 
and Death  
of a partner including treatment of life policy. 

  

19-Apr-2023 WEDNESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
Reconstitution of the firm Admission, Retirement, 
and Death  
of a partner including treatment of life policy. 

  

20-Apr-2023 THURSDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Insurance claims.PART-1 
  

21-Apr-2023 FRIDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) Insurance claims.PART-2 
  

22-Apr-2023 SATURDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) PROBLEMS ON ACCOUNTANCY-1 
  

23-Apr-2023 SUNDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) 
  

24-Apr-2023 MONDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) PROBLEMS ON ACCOUNTANCY-2 
  

25-Apr-2023 TUESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) PROBLEMS ON ACCOUNTANCY-3 
  

26-Apr-2023 WEDNESDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) PROBLEMS ON ACCOUNTANCY-4 
  

27-Apr-2023 THURSDAY PRADEEP SIR( ACCOUNTANCY) PROBLEMS ON ACCOUNTANCY-5 
  

 
 
 


